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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks— 91.20% 

Chestnuts– 85.23% 

Sycamores– 85.47% 

Redwoods– 83.95% 

Whole school– 86.46% 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning: 

 

 

Acorns and Oaks:   “We celebrated Poppy Day.  We also did drawing and all 
dressed up for Pudsey Day” - Bella 
 
Chestnuts:  “In maths we saw which number was the biggest” - Star 
 
 
Sycamores:   ”In art I painted a shield and in PE I did different exercises” - Jake 
 
 
Redwoods:  ”This week in PE we did a warm up and in maths we did 
multiplication” - Alana 
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Diary Dates 

 Wednesday 20th November– our first 

parent and toddler group, all welcome! 

 22nd November—KS1 Sports Festival 

 27th November—Roman day for Sycamores 

 29th Nov– Link Academy Climate Change 

Day.  

 9th Dec—EYFS trip to Pennywell Farm. 

 9th Dec– Parents Forum: 9:30 am in the  

hall 

 10th– Christmas Play evening performance 

at The Avenue 

 11th– Christmas Play afternoon 

performance at The Avenue 

 

Awards 

Attendance – Sycamores 

Random Act of Kindness – Redwoods! 

House Cup – Lemon 

Playground Award – Kesia 

 Star Learners 

Acorns —Elif 

Oaks – Olivia 

Chestnuts – Travis and Oscar 

Sycamores – Samuel 

Redwoods – Archie 

Whole School News 

 

After the recent illness, we conducted several deep cleans and have been following advice from Public Health. 

Thank you for your support in ensuring children don’t return to school until 48 hours after their last symptoms. 

——— 

On 9th December I will be hosting a ‘parent forum’ which is going to be a time to share our school 

improvement plans, future developments and ask for your ideas. Please come along at  9:30 am. 

——— 

We are very excited to have released the details of our toddler group this week. We will be running this 

fortnightly with the aim of increasing this to weekly sessions. Mrs Yeo and the Early Years team are looking 

forward to welcoming you and your toddlers for a play session which will need ‘parent power’ to keep it 

going!  Please invite your friends as  this is open to the community.   


